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Our Value for October is Diversity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children In Need 

As always we will be supporting the BBC Children In 
Need appeal on Friday 15th of November.  On the day 
the children can come to school dressed in their pyjamas. 
Dressing gowns and slippers will be great too. We will set 
up a Just Giving page for your donations. More details 
will be sent after half term. 

 

 

Harvest 

Thankyou to everyone who came along to our harvest 
service in church last week. There was a great turn out 
and we managed to collect a lot of food to be donated to 
our local foodbanks.  Harvest is one of the themes which 
has been covered in RE this half term. The children in 
Year 1 also learned about the Jewish festival of Sukkot 
where Jews celebrate the gathering of the harvest.  The 
children went outside and built replica Sukkah shelters. 

St Thomas’ Church’s 175th Anniversary. 

At the end of October St Thomas’ Church will be 175 
years old. In addition to the various events taking 
place in church, we had a visit from Wigan Archives 
Service this week to look at the history of the church 
and Golborne. The children enjoyed looking at a 
range of artefacts, maps and photographs in order to 
find out about the past. 


